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STATE OF NEVADA Chairman
ALAINA BURTENSHAW
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION Commissioner
BRIAN SANDOVAL AVID NOBLE
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STEPHANIE MULLEN
Executive Director
July 6, 2016
VIA EMAIL

Attn:  Ms. Angel De Fazio
ntefusa@aol.com

Re:  Records Request
Ms. De Fazio:

Chapter 239 of the Nevada Revised Statutes (“NRS”), specifically NRS 239.0107(1), requires a
governmental entity to respond to public records requests within five business days. Accordingly, the
Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (“Commission”) is responding to your July 1, 2016 request for
“from May 1, 2016 to May 31, 2016, the time breakdown for document/docket reviews for Garrett Weir
and Hayley Williamson. Redaction of all their personal identity information such as employee number,
social security, address etc. Just want what they worked on during this time period.”

Please be advised that the Commission does not have records responsive to your request. Please know
that Nevada’s public records laws do not require the Commission to create materials to facilitate your
inspection of public records. As a result, the Commission may not be able to provide you responsive
information as the Commission does not normally create reports as you have specified.

If you have any questions or wish to clarify your request to inspect public records, please feel free to
contact me.

Sincerely,

Hayley Williamson

Assistant General Counsel

Public Utilities Commission of Nevada
(775) 684-6174
hwilliamson@puc.nv.gov

cc: Stephanie Mullen, Executive Director
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